
 

 

24th March 2016 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Reception – Year 1 Transition Meeting 

 
As you know your child will soon be moving on to the next stage of their exciting journey at 
Oswald Road Primary School as they move into Year 1 in September.  Although this feels a long 
way away, our work around transition will begin early in the summer term to ensure that the 
transition into ‘big school’ is a smooth and happy one for all the children. 
  
We would like to invite you to attend a meeting on Tuesday 26th April at 9.15am in the main 
hall.  This meeting will be an opportunity for us to tell you what we have planned in terms of 
transition and how you can support your child at home.  We will also be talking briefly about 
year 1 and what you and your child can expect. 
 
We hope you will find this meeting useful and informative.  If you have any questions please 
speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Jen Dyson (Key Stage 1 Phase Lead/Reception Teacher)  
 
 
 

Reception – Year 1 Transition Meeting 
 

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _________________ 
 
 

I will/will not be able to attend the meeting on Tuesday 26th April at 9.15am (delete as 
appropriate) 
 

 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _______________________________________ Date: ________________ 


